

MAC Newsletter July 2016



The month of June was a great way for the MAC to officially start the summer. We had record numbers of member check-ins along with continued growth of guest fees at the pool, golf course and fitness facility. Traffic has picked up immensely around the MAC and we are seeing a great amount of participation at all of our facilities. Throughout the newsletter you will notice the different programs and special events taking place in the near future. As valued members, we hope you take advantage and enjoy the many opportunities that the MAC has to offer you and your families.

Thank you, Aaron Greenwell Executive Director

Tennis

MAC Tennis programs are off and running and we are extremely pleased to see that we have so many participants in our Adult Co-Ed League. Jon Miller is coordinating our USTA leagues and has done a great job in getting experienced players and beginners of all ages to take part in some friendly competition in a great atmosphere. We will host another session of league play in August, and registration will begin later this month.

*Tennis courts will be reserved from 5:00 p.m. until dusk on Monday evenings to host league play. Tennis Camp will be held the week of July 25-29 and information can be found in the Summer Camp Brochure.

<u>Pool</u>

THE POOL IS OPEN ON JULY 4th

We have continued to offer the option for members to enjoy Open Swim during morning hours. We have had multiple members take advantage of the opportunity and we encourage those looking to swim laps or practice water fitness to come out on Wednesday, Friday, Saturday, and Sunday Mornings between 9:00 a.m. —10:30 a.m. You must sign a waiver if you wish to partake in the open swim time. Please check with the MAC office for more information.

The MAC pool has produced big crowds the past 6 weeks and we expect numbers to remain steady through the month of July.

July 5 – August 5:

Standard Hours, 11:00 a.m. -7:00 p.m.

August 8 – September 5:

Weekends – Standard Hours, 11:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. Weekdays – Adjusted Hours, 3:45 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

- * Children must be 12+ to attend the pool by themselves. Anyone under 12 must be accompanied by an adult, 16 and over.
- ***Nearly all pool party dates are now booked. If you are interested in scheduling a party, please contact the office.

Red Rock Trail

We are happy to announce that the Red Rock Trail is nearing completion. Volunteer Crews made great strides on Saturday June 25th when they were able to spread the trail in its entirety from the MAC property all the way to the fairgrounds. A huge debt of gratitude is owed to Jason Sutton, Cory Redmon, Andrew Ford, Jason Allen, and all of the volunteers who have helped create the trail and raised revenue for its development. We are proud of the project and are happy to have it commemorate a wonderful person in Neil Allen. Leadership Meade County headed the fundraising endeavors and as a group raised over \$7,000.00 through a "Buy a Brick" campaign to help

with the trail. Thank you to Chamber Executive Carole Logsdon and the entire group for all that you have done to move the project forward.

*Please refrain from using any motorized vehicles to access the Red Rock Trail.

River Trace Golf

The golf course is moving along nicely this season. Our Bermuda grass fairways are in, the greens are healthy and as a result we've seen even more play around the facility. We would like to thank our Golf Maintenance Staff for their diligence to get the course in its current condition.

Golf Camp: Junior Golf Camp was held the last week of June. The camp was an overwhelming success and we were very pleased to see over 50 youngsters learning the game. Thank you to our volunteers who helped during our golf camp including: Bob Pollock, Steve Lambert, Tom Moore, Ed Abner, Wayne Patterson, Lee Richardson, Bailey Smith, Brady Pollock, Jerry Garris, Kyle Melloy, and our staff for putting on such a great week for our junior golfers.

<u>PGA Jr. League:</u> Our team of youngsters from River Trace will be participating on a travel team across the region. THEY WILL BE HOSTING AT RIVER TRACE ON THE FOLLOWING DATES:

Sunday July 17

Upcoming Events:

- July 9 & 10 3rd Annual Bridge Cup vs. Old Capital Golf Club (Course Closed Sat. AM)
- July 30 & 31 Club Championships Course Open on Saturday / Course Open on Sunday to members and quests not competing in the Club Championship <u>after 12:00 Noon.</u>
- August 6 & 7 The 38th Belles and Beaus Couples Golf Tournament

Handicap Fees / Rental Carts / Driving Range

- USGA Handicap Fees will be \$24 for 2016.
- Member Cart Rental fees will be \$9.00 in 2016. The fee does allow for unlimited play on weekdays and 18 holes on weekends.
- We will continue to offer an Unlimited Cart Package to any membership for a monthly fee. (Annual Commitment) Please contact the office if you would like to add this feature.
- We will continue to offer the option for our members that allows for unlimited use of the driving range to be added as a monthly fee. This \$20.00 monthly fee can be added to your unit account on an annual basis.
 Contact the MAC office if you are interested in this new amenity.

Thank You for your support of the MAC!

Meade Activity Center's Board of Directors

John Beavin, Chairman Randall Bradley, Finance Kim DeVries, Philanthropic Adv. Jason Dupin, Fundraising

Meg King, Health & Fitness Andy Miller, Fundraising Tom Moore, At-Large Eric Vanover, At-Large Scott Wilson, Technology

Jason Sutton, Public Relations

Meade Activity Center • 493 Lawrence Street • Brandenburg, KY 40108